

7th May 2020

Members
Torrensville Bowling Club Inc

Via Email and posting to Notice Board, Webpage

Dear Members,

The good news is that we have **limited access** to the dome and greens, within the COVID-19 guidelines from BowlsSA and the SA Government.

- Reduced numbers
 - The total number of persons on the premises cannot exceed 10 people
 - Bookings must be made by calling Allison (0475 567 722)
 - Please register your attendance in the Attendance Book provided (Name, date, time, phone number for tracing purposes)
- Social Distancing
 - use every second rink
 - maintain a space of at least 1.5m between individuals
 - use separate mats and jacks
 - bowls equipment cannot be shared
- Hygiene
 - Players must wash hands for 20 seconds before and after play
 - All mats, jacks and loan bowls will be sterilised before and after play
- Two hour time slots
 - You must arrive on-time for your time slot
 - Early arrivals must wait in the car park
 - Individuals must leave the premises immediately after conclusion of play and cleaning of equipment and prior to completion of your allocated timeslot
- Clubhouse is off limits
 - The bar is still closed
 - Toilets available through the Eastern door

You must stay at home if you:

- Have flu-like symptoms
- Have a temperature
- Or are in a high risk health category
 - are aged 70 years or over
 - are aged 65 years or over and have a chronic medical condition

ABN: 20 595 641 369 Phone: 08 8443 7104

Timetable

Depending on demand, the following times are available.

Wednesday 11 am-1 pm & 2 pm -4 pm

Friday 1 pm -3 pm

Saturday 9.30 am -11.30 am, 12 noon -2 pm & 2.30 pm - 4.30 pm

Sunday 10 am -12 noon & 1 pm -3 pm

Bookings must be made by calling Allison (0475 567 722)

Note

There will be no organised bowls activities including but not limited to social bowls, Night Owls, pennants.

Club members only are allowed at this point

Breaches of Statutory Regulations can result in Fines up to \$5000 for the Club and \$1000 per individual.

If members are breaching these rules it may result in a ban from future use of the greens until further notice and could result in the Board closing the Greens to all members.

We recommend the use of the COVIDSafe app on your smartphone.

Kind regards

Brenton Rolton

Secretary

0418811088